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Just a reminder:  You will find all staff from the association office relocated to the Community Center on Rolling 

Ridge while the association office is being repaired and remodeled.     

 

There are a couple horse stalls available for rent.   

 

Admin staff are calling all owners to verify their contact information.  You will also be asked if you would like to 

opt out of having your information given out on the member list to other members.  Help us keep your contact 

information up to date.  If you have any changes, please contact the association.  This includes phone numbers, 

emails, mailing address, emergency contacts. Any change to your Grant Deed needs to be submitted to the 

association for any changes to your account.  

 

Always have your member ID with you on association property.  Anyone 9 years of age and older must have a 

member card or guest card on association property.  Each property is issued four guest cards.  On Friday, Saturday, 

Sunday, and at association events guests must be accompanied by a member.  Members may also request 6 one day 

passed four times a year.  For larger groups, members can schedule an event.  This is for the beach, parks or event 

rooms.  There are requirements. Contact the association office for details.  Guest cards have a blue banner at the 

bottom of the card.  Member ID cards with your picture has a green band on the card.  

 

Tenants must apply and be approved for membership.  It is time to apply again for the new fiscal year.  This 

membership is valid November 1 through October 31 each year.  Tenants must apply each year to renew.     

 

Stay informed.  Sign-up for e-blasts; contact the association office to sign-up.  All we need is your email address. A 

lot of information about the association can be found on our website, the association face-book page, the Breeze and 

bulletin boards throughout the community.   

 

What is the best way to find out what is going on in the community?  Check out the association’s website  at 

www.svla.com.  There is a lot of information available along with the governing documents under the tab titled “I 

want to” …  Also, check out our Facebook page, Spring Valley Lake Association.  And be sure to LIKE IT.  And 

follow us  on Instagram.  

 

Be sure to get a free pet tag for your pet.  If your pet is found, we will call you based on the phone number on file 

when you register.  This does not replace the county registration.   

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Jeaneen Beam 

Director of Admin & HR  

 

 

http://www.svla.com/

